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Ambassador George Kent   

Kentmanni 20   

15099 Tallinn, Estonia   

 

 

 

 
Invitation to participate at Opionion Festival on 10 August 
 
 
 
Dear Ambassador George Kent, 

We are honored to invite you to participate in a panel discussion at the Arvamusfestival 

(Opinion Festival) in Paide on August 10th. The panel, titled "Estonia's 20 Years as a NATO 

Member – What's Next?", will be moderated by the Permanent Secretary of the Ministry of 

Defence, Mr. Kusti Salm, and is scheduled to begin at 16:00. 

The panel will explore Estonia's role within NATO over the past two decades and discuss 

future directions for our alliance. Your insights and perspectives as the U.S. Ambassador to 

Estonia would be invaluable to this discussion.  

Joining the panel will be UK Ambassador to Estonia Ross Allen, representative of the French 

Embassy in Estonia (to be confirmed), and journalist Joosep Värk, who recently served as the 

Estonian Public Broadcasting correspondent in Brussels. 

Further details will be provided as the event approaches, and the preparation for the 

discussion will be coordinated in collaboration with the U.S. Embassy in Estonia and the 

Strategic Communications Department of the Ministry of Defence. 

We sincerely hope you will be able to join us for this important and timely conversation. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Thomas Mell 
Director of Strategic Communications Department 
 
 
 
 
Thomas.Mell@kaitseministeerium.ee 


